
Representatives of the State Statistical Committee participated in the training organized 

by the United Nations Office on Drugs and Crimes 

Representatives of the State Statistical 

Committee Azar Ahmadov – Head of sector 

of the Department of Data Dissemination and 

Elgun Khalilzade – Deputy Head of the 

Department on Application of Web-

Technologies of the Main Computing Center 

participated in the training on computer 

program “ArcGIS” organized by Agency of 

Central Asia of the United Nations Office on 

Drugs and Crimes on 12-16 March, 2013.  

The training was held in Baku in the 

Regional Centre of World Customs 

Organization. Representatives of Ministry of Internal Affairs, State Border Service and State 

Customs Committee participated in the training.  

In the training organizers calculated the level of the participants by I, II and III places 

and instituted prizes according to these places. At the end of the training points were summed 

and winners were determined. Thus, Head of 

sector of the Department of Data 

Dissemination Azar Ahmadov was awarded 

for the first place and Deputy Head of the 

Department on Application of Web-

Technologies of the Main Computing Center 

Elgun Khalilzade was awarded for the third 

place. 

The next training on ArcGIS computer 

program is considered to organize on 1- 6 

April of the current year. 

 

 

 

 


